
 
 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 

Pioneers’ Response to COVID-19 

ORLANDO, Fla., March 3, 2020 - Due to the impact of the 2019 coronavirus in countries 
where our members live and work, Pioneers is taking precautions to prevent the spread of 
the virus and ensure the safety of our members and the general public. 

• We daily monitor and adhere to current recommendations of the Centers for 
Disease Control.  

• We identify the origin of all visitors to our Orlando offices as it relates to affected 
areas and monitor for any visible symptoms of illness. 

• We have suspended all international travel for our U.S. staff through April 25, 
2020, and will extend this restriction as needed. 

• We have requested that all those planning travel to our office who may have been 
exposed to the virus or are experiencing cold or flu symptoms postpone their 
travel plans until a later date.  

• We have posted signage in our U.S. office reminding employees to practice 
proper hygiene and provide hand sanitizer and antiseptic wipes for sanitizing 
work surfaces.  

• We have requested that all U.S. office staff who are experiencing cold or flu 
symptoms remain at home until they have fully recovered. 

About Pioneers 
With more than 3,000 international members serving on teams in 100 countries, Pioneers 
is an evangelical missions movement that partners with local churches to make disciples 
of Jesus among people groups with little to no access to the gospel. For more 
information, visit www.pioneers.org. 
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